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I agree with Ms. Eloisa Miller's position that Oregon State Legislature approves 

investments in a new vision for the Division so that it operates at the speed of 

business; one where technology and automation allow us to access information from 

anywhere using a cellphone or laptop and faster response times through online, or 

on-demand access to the services.  


